
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
Teens Who Stutter support group plans final meeting of year 
 
 
Glenbard North High School will host the last teen stuttering support group meeting of 
the school year on Friday, April 21. 
 
The group will be meet from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the school, 990 N. Kuhn Road in Carol 
Stream. A concurrent session will be held for parents and speech pathologists.   
 
Teen-agers from throughout the region are welcome to attend.  Teens do not have to 
attend Glenbard North to participate in this meeting. 
 
Glenbard North’s group is affiliated with the National Stuttering Association and is one 
of only a few teen groups that meet in the country. 
 
For further information, please call Bev Vosicky at (630) 681-3307.  
 
 
Posted:  April 13, 2006 


